Newsletter – 26th April 2019

Langley Moor Nursery School

Website: www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk
langleymoornursery@durhamlearning.net

Tel: 0191 378 0830

Governor Vacancy

We have a parent vacancy on our nursery governing body. If you are interested, please call into the office for a nomination form and further information or see Mrs Simon. Nominations can be made up to and including Friday 3rd May. After this date if there are more than two nominations there will be a parental ballot.

Parking

In order to keep all children as safe as we can, please take note of the yellow line at the junction of Black Road and do not park on it if collecting/dropping off your child. Please also show courtesy to local residents and ensure you are not blocking their drives.

Book Bags

Thank you to all those of you who remember to bring your child's book bag every day. This ensures that you are kept as up to date as possible with the weekly newsletter, learning stories and progress reports (which you will be receiving shortly).

Please also remember that library day is **Wednesday**. Books should be returned on this day.

School places

N2 children will have received confirmation of their school place for September. In order to best prepare them for this please ensure your child attends nursery every day, unless you have a planned family holiday or your child is too ill to attend. Please ensure you notify the nursery in the case of absence (0191 378 0830).

Schools will contact you regarding taster sessions, which will take place later this term.



Diary Dates

May

Monday 6th May (closure due to bank holiday)

Thursday 23rd May

Closure due to nursery being used for Euro elections (to be confirmed)

Friday 24th May

Last day of half term

<u>June</u>

Monday 3rd June

Nursery re-opens

July

Friday 19th July

Last day of term

After School Club Spring Programme

Monday Outdoor Play

Tuesday Stories and Crafts

Wednesday Creative Crafts

Thursday Nature Night

Friday Games night